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Oregon’s vote by mail system is a model of democratic accessibility and it's one of 

the many things that makes me a proud Oregonian. It ensures that all eligible voters 

have the opportunity to participate in elections, regardless of personal circumstances 

such as work commitments, family responsibilities, disabilities, or transportation 

challenges. Discontinuing this system would risk excluding countless voters and 

compromising the state's reputation as a leader in fair and accessible elections. 

Please preserve our right to vote by mail and uphold our states commitment to 

democratic principles. 


